
 

 
 
 

23rd April 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Bristol City Council social care team have created a leaflet about Special Educational Provision and 
would like to know if you find the leaflet easy to use and understand what is available.   
 
Please see the details from the poster on the next page to make sure that your views can be heard.  
Your views will help to make the service as fit for purpose as possible. 
 
Click here to book a place    
 
Kind regards  
 
Jodi Dyer 
Acting Headteacher  
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/04-engagement-sessions-and-online-surveys-1514189

